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Master Plan Review - The Planning Commission is seeking comments about  elements that should
be studied for possible change or new elements that should be added to the master plan.  This
information is important to the Planning Commission in setting its work program for the upcoming
fiscal year. The adopted plan elements can be found on the City’s website, www.a2gov.org/planning
<http://www.a2gov.org/planning>  Staff Recommendation: Postponement
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